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First name: Mark

Last name: Guthrir

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: We are specifically addressing South Platte Ranger District, along NFSR 108.B off of NFSR 108

north of Harris Park. We support having safe designated shooting Areas. However the one in Harris Park is

consistently littered with trash, both ammunition and target related, as well as just general garbage such as old

tires, paper, bottles, cans etc. We hope, and expect, that with this new management system designating shooting

ranges will be cleaned up and kept in proper conditions. As a management tool I would suggest if the area

cannot be kept trash free then it should be closed down until the people using the shooting range get it cleaned

up and keep cleaned. 

Thank you for letting us respond. 

Mark and Marcy Guthrie

 


